
 

          

 
 

August 21, 2014 
  
For more information: 
NDDOT Communications (701) 328-4441 
 

NDDOT changes hours at a number of Drivers License Offices 
across the state 
 

Effective September 1, 2014, many Drivers License offices across North Dakota will have new 
hours and/or days of service. These changes are being made in an effort to better meet the 
needs of our customers at high demand times and locations. 
 
The sites listed below will have new hours or days of service effective September 1, 2014. A 
complete schedule including hours of operation and locations can be found at 
https://www.dot.nd.gov. 
 
Updated schedule as of September 2, 2014 
Beulah: 2nd and 4th Wednesdays  
Bottineau: 1st and 3rd Tuesdays  
Bowman: 1st Wednesday  
Carrington: 1st Wednesday  
Carson: 1st Wednesday from 9:00 to 3:20  
Crosby: 2nd Wednesday in January, March, May, July, September, and November  
Devils Lake: M, T, Th, F; closed Wednesdays  
Dickinson: M, T, Th, F; closed Wednesdays  
Fargo: M, T, W, Th, F from 7:30 – 4:45  
Grafton: 1st and 3rd Tuesday 
Jamestown: M, T, Th, F; closed Wednesdays 
Linton: 2nd Wednesday 9:40-3:30  
Lisbon: 2nd Thursday  
Rolla: 2nd and 4th Tuesday 9:40-3:20 
Rugby: 2nd Wednesday 9:15-4:00  
Valley City: 1st and 3rd Wednesday 9:00-4:00 
Wahpeton: 1st and 3rd Thursday  
Watford City: 1st and 3rd Wednesday at old MDU building 200 2nd Ave NE  
Williston: M, T, Th, F; closed Wednesdays  
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